
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 13th December 

Dear Grown Ups of West Kirby Primary School, 

Our PTA Elves have been busy creating solutions to ensure that the festive joy can 

still be shared at West Kirby Primary School. With Father Christmas and his Elves 

keeping safe this year at their factory, so Father Christmas can travel on the big 

night, we have secured a virtual slot with Santa himself. We are hoping to create the 

same excitement as an in-person visit. 

We are beaming Santa from the North Pole with a personalised message to all at 

WKPS. This will ensure that no children will be live on the web or visible to Santa 

and his Elves as messages are pre-recorded. The PTA Elves will also be providing a 

Chocolate Santa for every child.  

We want to ensure that the children enjoy making some special memories and have 

a truly magical time. 

We would love each and every child to be part of this special experience we are 

asking for a suggested donation of £3. This will cover part of the cost of the event 

and include reindeer dust to bring home.  

Please could you fill out the below and bring your donation into school by no later 

than Friday 17th December.  

Please can we also remind you to send in your child’s Christmas Jolly Jar, which will 

be on sale after school on Friday. 

Many thanks 

 

Father Christmas and the WKPS PTA. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Santa’s Virtual Visit 

Name of Child : ___________________________________ 

 

Class: ________________________ 

 

Any allergies?: _______________________________ 

 

 


